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Meeting Recap

• The City of Idaho Springs Planting Day is Thursday, June 8th.  Help will likely be 
needed.  We will unload our flowers at The Argo for the June 9-11 CGC Plant Sale and 
then go to Citizens Park to help the City, if the timing works out.  Watch your email 
for updates. 

• New Officers were voted in: Amy Tomlinson - President, Kris Miller - VP,  Linda Yowell 
- Secretary and Irene Kincade - Treasurer. 

• This was our last meeting for the season.  Next meeting is September 14th at the 
Underhill Museum in Idaho Springs.

The Annual CGC Plant Sale is back! 
Friday, June 9 – Sunday, June 11 
at the Argo Mill, 10 a.m. – 3 p.m.

Volunteers are needed to take shifts 
Thursday 9-11 a.m. for set-up
Friday and Saturday, 2-4 p.m.

Sunday 9 to noon.  
We need shopper assistants and cashiers. 

Plants for sale will include bedding and 
hanging annuals, herbs, veggies, natives & 

perennials. 
To volunteer for the plant sale contact 

Linda Yowell rickyowell7682@msn.com 
or 303-898-8017 

BUY A SUBSCRIPTION TO THE
WEEKLY REGISTER-CALL 

AND THE WRC WILL 
DONATE $10.00 TO OUR CLUB!

CUT AND MAIL THIS COUPON WITH 
YOUR PAYMENT TODAY OR CALL

303-906-9902

NAME:___________________________
MAILING ADDRESS:
_________________________________
CITY:_____________________________
STATE:_____________
ZIP CODE:__________

A ONE YEAR SUBSCRIPTION IS JUST 
$52.00 IN STATE OR $60.00 OUT OF STATE 
FOR THE BEST WEEKLY NEWSPAPER IN 
THE REGION.
The WRC has been extremely supportive 
of our club activities with free ads and 
announcements whenever we need 
them.  Please show your appreciation by 
purchasing a subscription.

mailto:rickyowell7682@msn.com


Upcoming Events

CCHS Graduation Parade and Idaho 
Springs Summer Kick-off 

on Miner Street
Friday, June 2 @ 4:00 p.m. followed by 

Happy Hour at some Miner Street 
establishments

City of Idaho Springs Planting Day
Citizens Park

Thursday, June 8 around 9:00 a.m.  
Volunteers needed - Bring gloves & a 

planting tool!

Vendors needed for a Craft Fair 
Sept 9th, 9 a.m. – 4 p.m.

Green Mountain 
United Methodist Church 

Lakewood, CO. 
It's $25.00 for each 8’ x 10’ booth 

For more info and an application Email 
Wendy @hulamiss@comcast.net

WATCH YOUR EMAIL FOR A 
LAST-MINUTE ANNOUNCEMENT 

OF THE 
ANNUAL CGC PEONY PARTY 

LATER IN JUNE

2023 Plant Giveaway 
and Bake Sale

Saturday, May 13, 2023 
Project Support Senior Center

in Idaho Springs
This event was held in conjunction with Social 

Ethics Club. Houseplants, vegetables, 
succulents, seeds, perennials and other plants 
were given away to passers-by and bake sale 

items sold like hotcakes!  It was a cool and 
cloudy day, but our hardy volunteers raised 
$1000 to be split evenly between the two 

clubs. 

A new gardening term has 
emerged from the Chelsea 
Flower Show in London – it 

describes plants that are both 
ornamental and edible:

“Edimentals”

Check out our new website!
columbinegardenclub.com

mailto:hulamiss@comcast.net
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